
Trinity Methodist Church 
T: 01483 730754; E: office@trinitywoking.org.uk; W: www.trinitywoking.org.uk 

Church Contacts: 
Minister Minister@trinitywoking.org.uk 
Stewards stewards@trinitywoking.org.uk 
Pastoral workers pastoralworkers@trinitywoking.org.uk 

Please Note:  
• Please send the exact wording for your notice to 

office@trinitywoking.org.uk by 11am Thursday. Help to keep the 
notices tidy by summarising your note to a couple of sentences. Thank 
you. 

• If you have parked in the car park across the road, please use the ticket 
machine in the East Entrance as you leave the church, and then you will 
not have to pay parking charges. 

• If you need help with transport to Sunday Worship, please contact:  
Tiffany, church administrator W 730754 
 

What’s on at Trinity: 
Name When/How often Next meeting Contact 

Y-Group Monday (1st & 3rd) 8pm 20th May @ Denly’s Allison, W 725439 

Coffee & Chat Weds (weekly) 10.30am 15th May @ Trinity Margot, W 762059 

Bible Study 
Fellowship 

Weds (weekly) 10.30am 15th May @ Trinity 
Sarah Jo, W 

892067 

Bible Study Friday (Monthly) 10.30am 7th June @ Trinity Peggy, W 763605 

Phoenix Friday (Fortnightly) 8pm 24th May @ Joyce  Joyce, W 722457 

Prayer Group Friday (weekly) 9.45am 17th May @ Trinity Ann, W 770400 

Quest Group Sat (Monthly) 9.30 am 18th May @ Trinity John, W 762059 
 
 
 
 

Youth and Children’s Activities 

Family Club Friday 5.00pm Sue Waddington, 01932 859636 

Junior Church Sunday 10.30am Sue Waddington, 01932 859636 

Messy Church 3rd Sunday 10am Sue Waddington, 01932 859636 

Trinity Toddlers Friday 9.30am Kim Wilson, 07791763241 
 

Charity of month is: Christian Aid 

 
We now have Facebook and Twitter so if you use these follow us! 
Facebook: Trinity Methodist Church. Twitter: @trinitywoking 

Sunday 12th May 
A message from the leadership team 

 
Small Steps Big Change  

At our House Group tonight we were exploring what we would study next.  

Denzel posed the question as to what question we would like to answer in 

our studying of the Bible. We felt that we wanted to learn more about 

sharing our faith guided by our Bible reading. We discussed where in the 

community we had the opportunity to share our faith and where we were 

already working -such as the Lighthouse – and where there was the greatest 

need- such as the York Road homeless shelter.  

‘Everyday Church – mission by being good neighbours’ by Tim Chester and 

Steve Timmis talks about today’s Christians being like missionaries. The 

culture has moved on. We cannot assume people feel any need or obligation 

to attend church. So, we must go out and meet them in their places in the 

community.   This led us to discussing how we can work more in the 

community as a church and whether we needed to wait and develop a 

strategy or whether we could start with something small. We were reminded 

of the country and western song ‘Little by Little’. If everyone did one small 

act of kindness what a difference it would make in the World.  Small steps 

make a Big change. We left vowing to each try and make one small 

difference.  What small step could you make in sharing your faith?  

One possibility is to attend the training on Saturday May 18th 9.30- 1pm. 

HOW CAN I TALK ABOUT MY FAITH AND ANSWER DIFFICULT QUESTIONS? 

when Andy Peck from CWR will help us explore this question. Please register 

your name with Tiffany or a steward. 

 

Ruth Taylor  

WELCOME  TO TRINITY 
10.30am  

Worship with Patrick 

Coad 

  



10.30am Worship 

  Call to Worship  

Hymn:  99 All creatures of our God and King  

Reading:  Revelation 7: 9-17 

Hymn: 403 God is Love  

Reading: Acts 9: 36-43 

Hymn:  651 Lord of Life, I come to you 

  Prayers  

Hymn:  SoF 480 Rejoice, rejoice 

  Junior Church  

Song:  My Lighthouse  

  Blessing 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next Sunday 19th May 
10.30am Worship with Graham Warr 

6.00pm District Probationers’ Testimony Service 

Week’s News 
• Articles and contributions for the June/July TNV should be 

submitted by Sunday 19th May. 
• Coffee and Chat meet on Wednesday 15th May at 

10.30am when we will be welcoming Graham Warr who 
will be talking and showing us slides of his visits to 
Switzerland. All are welcome to join us. 

• HOW CAN I TALK ABOUT MY FAITH AND ANSWER 

DIFFICULT QUESTIONS? You are invited to join us on 
Saturday May 18th from 9.30am - 1pm when Andy Peck 
from CWR will help us explore this question. Please 
register your name with Tiffany or a steward. 

• Goldsworth Park Lake Walk – Please join us at 
10.30am for a gentle walk around the lake on Thursday 
16th May. Let us know if you are coming so we can look 
out for you. We will meet at Waitrose and end with 
refreshments at St Andrews café.  

• Christian Aid Week, 12-18 May 2019. If your address 
is not covered by the door-to-door collection, but you 
would like to make a contribution, there will be Christian 
Aid envelopes available in church on Sunday 19 May, in 
which you can leave your donation. 

• Circuit Prayer Vigil, 1-2 June. We have yet to be 
allocated time slots but please put the date in your diary. 
We will be given various time slots over the weekend and 
plan to meet at the church for some. We also hope to 
have a prayer walk. For further information please see 
future notices or contact Tiffany.  
 

 

We hope you find your time of worship here refreshing and inspiring. 
We invite you to stay for refreshments after worship, served in the courtyard towards the back 

of the building. If you want to find out more about Trinity, please speak to the Minister or 
someone with a name badge. A Welcome Booklet will tell you more about us, and you can 

leave your details for someone to contact you. 
We hope the following information will be useful:- 

The whole sanctuary area is covered by an Induction loop. 
Cloakrooms There are toilets (incl. disabled) at the front of the church and at the back of the 

halls. 
Provision for children: There is a family room at the back of the church for children under 3 
should you need it. You are welcome to stay and listen to the service there. Or there is a play 
area within the worship area where your child can find activities relevant to today’s worship. 


